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Pamela Martin

From: L Cooney 
Sent: January 24, 2018 11:49 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Temporary use Permit Application No. 00004

Hello: 
 
Thank you for requesting feedback and I do apologize for such a late reply. 
 
I am having a really hard time as a Victoria resident, homeowner, taxpayer, and citizen understanding any 
reason for providing anyone a permit to break a law. The is what I see this application as. I have really felt 
offended every time I see a pot shop in Victoria. Granted, if they are not opening until July 1 2018 when this 
product will be legal, possibly, I can see why they would apply. But BC, let alone Victoria has not finalized 
how this product will be distributed. If it is a medicine why would it be sold anywhere other than where 
medicines are sold? Is it like an herb?Then what is the fuss? 
 
It seems a big mess. It adversely affects the developing brain. Why would we provide access to those who #1 
do not have fully developed brains and therefore #2 do not have fully developed awareness of the consequences 
of their actions?  
 
I understand by legalizing it there is a possibility of deflating a criminal element in the sale of this product, and 
thereby inflating our tax base.Very seductive reasoning. 
 
I know this is a hard decision for Council. Go with what you expect the majority of your electoral base would 
say, because that is what you are elected to do. 
 
Good luck 
Linda Cooney 
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Pamela Martin

From: Geoffrey Manson 
Sent: January 25, 2018 10:42 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Temporary Use Permit Application No. 00004

Hi there, 
 
I'd like to defend Lotusland Cannabis Club in their desire to stay at 1601 Douglas St. 
 
I've been a customer of theirs for years now, and it's always been a busy store, with friendly, informative staff. 
In undergoing chemotherapy treatment 2 years ago, they were extremely helpful in helping me choose a plan to 
manage my pain. I know that dispensaries sometimes get a negative view from the public at large, but I feel that 
Lotusland has always been a welcoming part of this neighborhood, and I would hate to see it go. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Geoff Manson. 
 
606 - 780 Fisgard St. 
Victoria, BC 
V8W 0E1 




